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Please use the email below and also the response in the attachment above.
Response from Applicant to residents representation:

>——Original Message-
» From: info@northpointuk.co.uk <info@northpointuk.co.uk>

> Sent: 30 October 2020 15:57

>To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>

> Subject: RE: RESIDENTIAL REPRESENTATION 2- Application for a Premises
> Licence- Belle Congolaise, 103105 West Green Road, Tottenham, London
> N15 SDE (WK/474238)

>

> Dear Chanel,
N

> Thank you for your email. The applicant carefully reviewed the objection from the neighbour next to his business and wants to reissue him/her that the rear door which is fire door will be closed at all times. It has been kept open during the construction works only. The sign/notice will be fixed to the entrance
door saying 'Please leave premises quietly to avoid disturbing local residents'. The applicant is happy to reduce supply of Alcohol hours Sunday to Thursday 10:00 to 00:00 hours. The owner ienced on running such a familiar with this area. The Restaurant is replacing the Supermarket which was
opened 24 hours 7 days a week which he considers as an improvement to the local area. Could we kindly asked you to pass this email to the abjector and ask him/her to review our response and if she/he wishes to withdraw the objection.

N

> Kind regards,

> Valery

>0n Behalf of NorthPointUK

N




